
Parents of 1st, 2nd, & 3rd grade Boys and Girls,

You are receiving a letter today from Coach Scoblic and the LP Football Department.

We will again be having a flag football league in Lester Prairie next fall. 

It is offered to both boys and girls. 

Information:
- Who: Boys and Girls who will be in the 1st, 2nd and 3rd grades this coming fall.

- Time: Saturday mornings from 10:00am-11:00am.

- Dates: Sept. 14, 21, 28

- Where: At the Football practice field down by the track in Lester Prairie. 

- Cost for league: $20

- If raining: It will be cancelled.

- Return form and money to: Classroom teacher

Players name: ___________________________________

Next Year’s Grade (Circle):     1      2        3

Youth T-shirt size (Circle):        S            M           L             XL

Thank you,

Coach Scoblic

(Make checks payable to: LP Football)

 For any Football questions, schedules, or camps information go to:
- lp.k12.mn.us
- Activities / Athletics
- Athletics
- Football

    or 
- Twitter: LP Football@Scoblic


